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CLUBS  

Clubs begin on Monday 21st September and allocation will be on a first come first serve basis.  The 
craft club on a Tuesday from 2.30—4.00 pm is for adults and children.  Your child must be accompanied 
by an adult to attend.  This runs for 3 weeks only.  The previous puppet club was excellent.  If you are 
new to the school it’s a great way to meet other parents.   

Due to staff training on 21st September – there will be no yoga club.  Children can go to film club in-
stead on this day if they wish. 

 

 

Thank you to all who attended 
the coffee afternoon meetings 
this week.  If you were unable to attend, your 
child was given an information sheet with all 
the key messages on it, including changes to 
our handwriting policy. 

Friday 25th September 9.00 am—Friends of 
Madron School meeting (FRoMS).  This is a 
new initiative and we welcome all who would 
like to be involved with fund raising for the 
school.  At this meeting our committee will be 
voted in. 

On Saturday 19th September there is an 
Open Day at Mounts Bay school for Years 5 
and 6.   It will be a great way to find out more 
about the school, so please do go if you can. 

Pre school  

Please would parents of pre-school children bring 
in a set of old clothes and wellies to keep in school 
for outdoor activities.  The children will be partici-
pating in gardening activities and will need old 
clothes for this.   Just to remind you that the ses-
sions are from 8.30—11.30 and 12.00  - 3.00.  Chil-
dren can stay for lunch.  

Car Parking  

 

Please would you use the car parking area out-
side the school gates when dropping children to 
school.  The car parking inside the school gates is 
for staff only.  Thank you.  

HARVEST NOTICES  

Our school has been invited to participate in the 
Sunday Harvest Service.  It begins at 11am.  Chil-
dren will not need to bring anything and just 
wear their school jumper. It will finish by about 
11.45 and there will be re-
freshments served after-
wards.  We will sit together 
at the front of the Church. 

 

Harvest service Monday 
21st September 9.15 in the Church – all are wel-
come. 

On Monday afternoon the children will be deliv-
ering Harvest parcels around the village.  Coats to 
be worn on Monday to school– just in case it is 
wet when delivering.  
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Headteacher’s Award: 

 

Shannon Salmon for setting a good example and excellent focus in class 

Star Readers: 

Jowan Tonkin, Harry Figg, Tierhi Prowse and Kayden Salmon-Curtin 

Meal Time Award:  

Lucy Saunders for her impeccable meal time manners and smiley face.  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

21st September Harvest service 9.15  Church parents welcome/ Clubs begin/Govs meeting 3.30 

22nd September  craft club for parents begin (Sara Oliver) 

24th September Gov meeting 

25th September Friends of Madron School (FRoMS) meeting 9-10 all welcome 

26th September Madron Autumn Fayre (Landithy / taster day for HD school 9-1) 

1st October school census day/H Davy Y 6 curriculum day 9-3, open pm 6-8.30 

5-8th October Govs monitoring week 

14th October  Full Govs meeting 3.30 

18th October Trafalgar Service 

19th October Parents evening 3.10-6.00 

20th October Music performance St Marys Church 

21st October Parents evening 3.10-5.00 

23rd October Autumn Fayre (2pm onwards) 

26th October-30th October Half term 

SCHOOL MEALS  

School meals are now reduced to £2.20 per week.  Chartwells are offering a meal deal 
of 5 meals for the price of 4.  This is  a new offer available to all KS2 children.  If you 
buy 4 meals in any one week Monday to Thursday, you get the Friday meal free.  

HEALTH FORMS  

Reception and Year 6 children have been given a booklet from the NHS regarding health checks.  

Inside there is a green form that has to be completed if you wish to opt out of these checks.  Please 

read the booklet carefully and return the green form as confirmation of receipt of health check in-

formation and opt out form.  Only complete the bottom section if you wish to opt out of these 

checks.   Please return to the school office.   Please  see Mrs Prichard in the office if you have any 

questions.  

YOUTH CLUB 

Madron Youth Club meets each week on a 

Tuesday from 4.00 5.30 pm in the Chapel 

School Room.   

 


